June 1, 2021

Bethel Stand for Life Outreach Ministries, Inc
Temple Hills, Maryland

Dear Pastor David and Mrs.  Charnita Dobbs,

	Once again, we would like thank you for your generosity and thoughtfulness for providing coats, socks and food bags for our clients.  Your dedication to assist the clients of Fields and Fields Treatment Center is a testament to the work that your church does and continues to do to further God’s kingdom.  
We are extremely grateful for your church and others alike that continue to provide for the needy.  We know that the Lord will continue to bless you, as he uses you to bless others.  The support that you provide helps us to further our mission to introduce Christ into the lives of our clients and other families within the District Heights area.  
	We truly appreciate your support, time and assistance taken to assist our clients and help us further our mission.  We will continue to keep your church in prayer, as you continue to build your ministry and thus build God’s kingdon.

Blessings,

Clifford & Deniece Fields 
Fields & Fields Treatment Center Staff
